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Ambassador's Message: “President Havel’s legacy, celebrated during the Mutual Inspirations Festival 2013, drew over three thousand people to over thirty festival events this fall and pinnacled during the memorial dedication of Václav Havel’s Place at Georgetown University. In a letter, President Barack Obama expressed hope that Havel’s “extraordinary example continue(s) to strengthen the bonds between the people of the Czech Republic and the United States.” We thank you for your support and look forward to having you join us for the Mutual Inspirations Festival 2014 - Franz Kafka.” ~ Petr Gandalovič
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New Nationality Legislation 
New Czech nationality legislation will take effect on January 1, 2014. In accordance with the legislation, Czech nationals will be permitted to have dual or multiple citizenship. In line with the tren prevailing in the European Union, the Czech Republic will no longer insist on single nationality. | 

 HYPERLINK "http://click.icptrack.com/icp/rclick.php?d=2OwgAxwfCqEIwGC9EsBWEyp0Vj69049i&w=1&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mzv.cz%2Fwashington%2Fen%2Fconsular_information%2FK_8_family_related_issues%2Fnew_nationality_legislation_of_the_czech.html" Read more.
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Czech Investment in Georgia
ALBAform, a manufacturer of metal components for the automotive industry, is the first Czech company to open a production facility in Georgia with an investment of approximately $2.5 million. Minister of Foreign Affairs Jan Kohout and Ambassador Petr Gandalovič joined George Lt. Governor Casey Cagle and other dignitaries at the opening ceremony. Photo Courtesy: ALBAform |  Read more.
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Freedom Lecture with Žantovský
Michael Žantovský, the Czech Ambassador to the United Kingdom and former Ambassador to the United States, delivered the annual Freedom Lecture: "Uncertainty of Freedom and the Freedom of Uncertainty" at the Woodrow Wilson Center on November 12.  Photo Courtesy: Woodrow Wilson Center | Read more.
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Festival Ends on a High Note
The Mutual Inspirations Festival in the last four years has spread its wings to over 20,000 people in Washington, DC, and the United States, bringing engaging programs to the public and garnering bonds with over 40 institutions. The Embassy of the Czech Republic received a letter from U.S. President Barack Obama congratulating them on this festival that has become a tradition in Washington. | Read more.
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Burning Bush with Agnieszka Holland 
On December 1, at 2 pm, director Agnieszka Holland will discuss her latest film projects at the National Gallery of Art in the East Building Auditorium. The screening of Holland's three-part miniseries Burning Bush will be shown following the lecture. | Read more.
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Theatre: Anticodes
Laterna Magika will perform Anticodes, a multimedia dance theatre production inspired by Václav Havel's collection of experimental poetry of the same name, in the Davis Performing Arts Center, Gonda Theatre, at Georgetown University on December 6, at 8 pm. A pre-show talk begins at 7:30 pm.| Read more.
 

 

	[image: image9.jpg]


Return to Pilsen: An American Story
Every May, the city of Pilsen in the Czech Republic celebrates the liberation of the town in 1945 by the US Armed Forces. FOX11 Green Bay crew traveled to Pilsen this past spring to film a documentary about the city's unique relationship with the United States and US veterans. Photo courtesy: | Read more.
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Czech Footprints in Pittsburgh
In October, Pittsburgh became the first US city ever to host the world-renowned Prague Writers' Festival. Milan Štěch, president of the Czech Senate, traveled to Pittsburgh to not only participate in the festival but also commemorate the 95th anniversary of the signing of the Pittsburgh Agreement and lead a Czech business mission to the city. Photo Courtesy: Allegheny Conference  | Read more: Festival | Business Mission.
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Viva Belarus!
On November 12, the Czech Embassy, in cooperation with the National Endowment for Democracy, Freedom House and Radio Free Europe/Radio Liberty, organized the US premiere of the film Viva Belarus! The film is based on the true story of several Belarusian activists and written by Franak Viachorka, a RFE/RL Journalist and former Václav Havel Fellow. | Read more.


